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Jocelyn Best

From: DPIE Water Licensing Service Desk Mailbox 
<waterlicensing.servicedesk@dpie.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 20 November 2024 2:46 PM
To: Chloe Chalk
Cc: Jocelyn Best; Mark Brown
Subject: V18/1021-77#34: CAA Enquiry - CAA exemption query for gravel access road - 

Chloe Chalk, Kosciuszko Thredbo Pty Ltd

Dear Chloe,  
 
Apologies for not responding sooner.  
The unit has been overwhelmed with enquiries.  
 
Your interpretation of the exemption is correct. The gravel track is regarded as a hardstand space and a CAA is 
not required for the trench.  
 
Regards 
John 
 
Licensing and Approvals - Water 
Department of Climate Change,  
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I acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and pay respects to Elders past and present. 
I also acknowledge all the Aboriginal and Torres Strait Islander staff working with NSW Government at this time. 
 


